
First arrivals of the nations at the lycée Germaine
Tillion  

This monday, the 3rd of june, was marked by the beginning of the world championship triathlon 
UNSS. Taiwanese and Chilean triathletes were already on site since some days, and they were the 
first to arrive at Germaine Tillion school this morning, at 11am. After some photos and questions by
the young reporters, the athletes installed themselves in their rooms during these championships, at 
boarding school.

Triathlon Times 
Designed and developed by young reporters

Few minutes later, the team coming from 
Taiwan, composed of 3 trainers and 8 athletes 
arrived, and 3 of them answered to the same 
interview than they Chilean contestant. We’ll 
retain that this competition isn’t their first 
international tournament, and that they train 
really regularly, making them impressive 
triathletes.

Chilean were the first to arrive, and to answer to 
the filmed interview by the young reporters, of 
which we can remember their enthusiasm and 
the word « funny » used to describe their future 
experience. 


